2014 TMPO COMMUTER SURVEY NOTIFICATIONS AND REMINDERS

• Communications Update, Pipeline Article, Building Circular, and Facebook

2014 Mark Center and Pentagon Commuter Surveys

All Pentagon and Mark Center personnel are invited to participate in the Annual Pentagon/Mark Center Transportation Commuter Survey!

The survey will allow us to gather your comments to be utilized to support ongoing efforts of the Washington Headquarters Services (WHS) Transportation Management Program Office (TMPO). They are 100% voluntary and accessible through the Interactive Customer Evaluation (ICE) online application at <<insert URL here>> from <<insert dates here>>.

We encourage all personnel to take a few minutes to complete the survey. Thank you for your participation in helping to improve the WHS Shuttle Program!

• Twitter Update (actual language will need to be tweaked once the dates and URL are established due to character limits on tweets)

Pentagon/Mark Center personnel are invited to participate in the Annual Transportation Commuter Survey! They are 100% voluntary and accessible through the ICE online application at <<insert URL here>>, <<insert dates here>>.